
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6 September 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Bexley Resident Family Members  
 
Our number one priority is the safety and well-being of our staff and residents. 
 
As advised by phone to next of kin family members on Saturday, we were advised that a staff member 
at Bexley Aged Care Home had tested positive to COVID-19. This staff member did not have any 
symptoms and was subject to routine testing every 72 hours. 
 
We are pleased to advise that after further testing, this staff member has returned three negative tests 
and the Public Health Unit have now cleared the home of any outbreak.  We now believe that the initial 
positive test was a false positive. 
 
The Home remains in lockdown to all non-essential visitors due to the current stay-at-home orders.   
 
Thank you for your continued support, our team are working hard to care for our residents at the 
moment.  Please do not hesitate to contact the home if you have any queries or concerns re your loved 
one. 
 
Stay safe.  We will get through this together. 
 
Yours truly 

 
GRAEME PRIOR 
Chief Executive Officer 


